From: ]

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: September 12, 2017 2:25:26 PM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 1:26 PM

To: registrar

subject: Letter of Comment - ||| GGG

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Brenda Coville

-- Phone --
-- Company --
-- Address --

-- Comments --

Clearly the people of Ontario have told who ever would listen and those who would not that Hydro
costs are currently cause financial difficulties to them and their families. My family will be negatively
affected by this proposed increase therefore, | strongly urge the OBE to deny this application from
Hydro One. Thank you

-- Attachment --
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